

## Republic of the Marshall Islands

## PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Fax: (692) 625- 3382 Email: <u>psc@ntamar.net</u>

February 20, 2012

## **MEMORANDUM**

To

: All Ministerial Secretaries

Agency Heads

From

The Public Service Commission

Subject

: Instruction on the use of Face book & Playing Games on Computer during

Working Hours

This instruction is being issued that effective immediately chat and gossip through the use of face book and playing games on computers during office hours will no longer be allowed in any government office buildings.

Chatting, gossiping through face book and playing games during normal working hours have become a bad habit constituting to an even worse chronic disease within our public service system delaying our assigned tasks and damaging our daily routines.

Even worse, our statutory mandate clearly stipulates a more concise pattern in our effort to be more prudently liable to exercising an effective role as service providers for our Marshallese community as extremely stated in our existing rules and regulations.

All public servants are therefore, cautioned and warned to refrain from this bad habit commencing from today on. Not complying with the above, serious disciplinary actions shall be enforced.

Your compliance with this instruction is expected.

Cent Langidrik

Chairman

Lomes McKay Commissioner

Raynard Gideon Commissioner

Copies to:

Minister in Assistance

Chief Secretary

**OPF** 

